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Ball league holding AGM

	The North Dufferin Baseball League will hold its annual general meeting for the 2015 season March 8 at the Lisle Royal Canadian

Legion.

As part of the event, a lunch and awards presentation for the 2014 season will start at noon, followed by the meeting at 1 p.m.

The North Dufferin league offers both a junior and senior division with teams from Peel and York Regions, and Dufferin and

Simcoe Counties.

Further information is available at www.ndbl.ca or by contacting secretary Scott Anderson at 705-424-0769 or secretary@ndbl.ca
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